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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

During our week at Bushey Meads, the 
children have taken part in lots of fun and 
exciting lessons. 

In particular, the children have enjoyed 
their food technology lessons where they 
made their own chicken chow mein which 
looked and tasted delicious! In art, the 
children created their own tiles out of clay 
in which they could write their initials. In 
science, they used Bunsen burners in 
their experiments and have made really 
good use of all of the facilities that are on 
offer at Bushey Meds. 

It has been wonderful to hear how                        
excited the children have been during this 
week and it has had a real positive impact 
on the transition period.  We can’t wait to 
hear all about it next week! 

  

Reminders:  

If you have not done so already, we would 
really appreciate any support for the 
prom as mentioned in our letter last 
week. If you could help with time, money 
or resources please let one of the Year 6 
team know in writing as soon as possible. 

Next Friday, 6th July, is mad hair day. For 
this, we ask you to provide a donation for 
us to use on our bottles stall at the                      
summer faire. 

Next Week: 

We will continue to practise our school                       
production. Please help to support your child in 
learning their lines at home to help develop 
their confidence - we only have three weeks 
left!  

On Thursday, we will be taking part in a safer 
internet session where we will be lucky enough 
to have a visit from someone who will come 
and explain and remind us about how to stay 
safe online. This coincides with our                   
current ICT learning which has produced                    
brilliant discussion around how to keep safe 
online. 

We will be continuing to sell ice creams as part 
of our ‘make £5 grow’ enterprise. We would 
like to say a big thank you to those children 
who have been staying after school to help with 
this. Please continue to buy lots of ice creams 
so we can raise as much money as possible! 

Thank you! 

We would like to say a massive thank you to all 
of the staff at Bushey Meads who have planned 
and delivered such fun lessons and  given the 
children a taster of what secondary school is 
like.  

Also, thank you to Mrs Woodroofe and Miss 
Foster who have taken the children, made sure 
they have fun and continue to go above and  
beyond for the classes. Thank you!  


